
The marked 2025 holidays will result in the following service schedules for those weeks:  

New Years—Wednesday, January 1st we will be closed. Each service day will occur 1 day after normal for this week only; Wednesday’s services will occur Thursday, Thursday’s on    

Friday and Friday’s on Saturday.  

July 4th—Friday , July 4th we will be closed. Friday’s services will be done on Saturday. 

Thanksgiving—Thursday, November 27th we will be closed. Thursday’s service will occur on Friday and Friday’s on Saturday. 

Christmas—Thursday, December 25th we will be closed. Thursday’s service will occur on Friday and Friday’s on Saturday.  

RCC—Recurring payments run the 2nd Thursday of the billing cycle. Standard quarterly customers will be debited January, April, July and October while monthly will be each month.  


